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H A P P Y  B I R T H D A Y:  

 
Adella, Nina  and Erin  

 
 
 

 

N E W  E V E N T  D E T A I L S :  

HAYRIDE AND BONFIRE 

DATE:  SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 5TH    
TIME:    4:00 PM (SHARP) – 7:00PM 
WHERE:  GEM MORGAN’S IN SOUTHBURY 
FEE:  $6.00 PER GIRL SCOUT  
Please complete permission forms and return with 
payment by our October 21st  meeting. 

Things ran very smoothly our first meeting.  We voted on the 
try-its’ we wanted to start with this year and we played Girl 
Scout Law Bingo to help us to remember the different parts of 
the law that we learned so long ago as Daisy Girl Scouts.  This 
was a great way to introduce the law to our new Brownie Girl 
Scout as well. 

Our hurricane relief collection jar was a big success!  The girls 
helped to raise $165.40 for the American Red Cross Hurricane 
Katrina relief efforts.  Great job girls! 

Mark your calendars!  October 21st we will be visiting the 
Woodbury Emergency Service building for a tour of the fire 
house and trucks!  Drop off will be at St. Paul’s Church at the 
regular meeting time of 3:45.  We will car pool the girls to the 
Emergency Service Building for our tour.  You may pick up 
your daughters’ at 5:00pm at the Emergency Service building on 
Quassuk Road.  Permission slips are required.  If you have not 
already completed a form please do so as soon as possible and 
drop it in the mail.  Thank you Mr. K for organizing this field 
trip. 

A very special thank you to Anna, Jane, Maureen and Kiernan 
for their help at the Ride For Rick bake sale table.  You girls, 
along with everyone who baked, helped to raise almost $100.00 
for the cause! 
 

Fall Product Sale 
Ride the reading wave: 

GET READY! Here comes the Annual Fall Product Sale. 
The sale begins Saturday, October 8th and is due back on 
Friday, October 21.  Remember to collect ALL money at 
the time of order taking.  Our next meeting will be held on 
Friday, October 21.  Money and order forms are to be 
returned at this time.  Please review your order forms to 
check that they are completed properly.  HAPPY 
SELLING!!!! 
 
 

Fire Prevention Week  
October 9 – 15 
The National Fire Protection Association (NFPA) has 
chosen the theme “Use Candles with Care” for Fire 
Prevention Week 2005.  By teaching kids about fire safety 
we can make sure that they know just what to do in the 
event of a home fire, knowledge that could very well save 
their lives. Help support this effort by reviewing the 
attached Safety Tips To Make Your Home Safe, with your 
daughters’ 

 
 

Troop 4506 Service Project 
Save Lids to Save Lives   

Look for and save pink Yoplait lids during September and 
October.  Our troop will be collecting these lids over the 
next few weeks.  For every pink lid we mail in by December 
31, 2005, Yoplait will make a 10-cent donation to the Susan 
G. Komen Breast Cancer Foundation.  We can all do 
something to help – one pink lid at a time. 

 

Thank you for your support! 



 


